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Costly theft investigated 
(KAIR)--An investigation is underway into an Atchison County theft valued at
thousands of dollars.

According to Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, the crime, which happened at
102 Myrtle Street, in Huron, was reported Friday morning.

Missing are a 2001 red Pontiac Grand AM, a Barlow Skid Loader, a grapple
bucket, and 10 bars of iron stock.

The approximate value of the loss is estimated at $5,000.

The investigation is ongoing, and anyone with information related to the crime
should contact the Sheriff’s Office at 913-804-6080.
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